
Meeting:  January 9, 2024 Regular Board Meeting 

Delegation: Patricia Widdershoven & Sheila Parry, Nanoose Bay Activities & Recreation 
Society NBARS 

Subject:  Nanoose Place update 

Summary: Nanoose Place Is 31 years old and the daycare is a 1972 double-wide that has 
been renovated. Both buildings need a new roof, and we as a not-for-profit need 
to have the engineering report to apply for other corporate and Government 
grants to do the much-needed "deferred maintenance" and updates. 

Action Requested: Funding of an Engineering report for all of the facilities and buildings at 2975 
Northwest Bay Rd Nanoose Bay Including the rooves, and electrical. HVAC, 
plumbing & septic systems of the Main Hall Building and Daycare building. 

 

Please note:   This delegation plans to attend in person. 

   They will not have a presentation. 


